
 

 

Appreciation Friday – 2nd December 2022 

 
Year 7 

7H3/Spanish - The students in year 7 are exceptionally polite and hard working.  They 
always listen carefully and try their best and because of this RACER attitude, they are making 
great progress in learning Spanish - ¡Buen trabajo! 

Luke P – Always opening and holding the entrance door most mornings, wishing everyone a 
good morning and always with a smile. Thank you! 

Year 8 

Kaitlyn F – They have worked incredibly hard throughout dance this term producing some 
excellent compositions and supporting their classmates so that they have flourished in dance 
too – well done! 

Praise O – They are a polite student, 100% attender who is a role model to all Year 8 pupils. 

 


